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We have been so 
blessed with 

donations in the 

October Newsletter  
Dear Friends, 

 

"Everybody can be great...because anybody can serve. You 

don't have to have a college degree to serve. You don't 

have to make your subject and verb agree to serve. You 

only need a heart full of grace. A soul generated by love," 

Martin Luther King, Jr. When I began my time with 

Wiregrass Habitat five years ago, I knew nothing about 

construction. I had other skills I was able to bring to the 

job, but construction ability was not one of them. What I 

did have was a desire to serve, a desire to help others. I 

wanted to see individuals and families build their homes. 

I wanted to work beside them to help them become 

homeowners, something many thought would never 

happen. I wanted to see children being raised in a safe, 

affordable home so that maybe one day they would 

succeed as adults and develop a heart for service. I have 

seen that happen. I have seen children graduate from high 

school and go on to college. I have seen them follow their 

dreams to become nurses, business professionals, athletes, 

a global sustainability specialist and even a professional 

comedian. I have seen not only the homeowners, but their 

children develop a deep love for community. While we do 

all we can to prepare them for homeownership, they can 
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last month. We 
cannot thank our 
generous donors 
enough for their 

support of 
Wiregrass Habitat 
for Humanity by 

giving items to the 
ReStore. Your tax-

deductible 
charitable donation 
is one way that we 

are able to continue 
to build affordable 

homes for 
qualifying 

individuals and 
families. Please 
remember the 

ReStore when you 
are renovating and 
need to find a new 
home for cabinets, 

appliances, 
furniture and 

building 
materials!Reduce. 
Reuse. Recycle. 

Call 699-1570 today 
to schedule a 

pickup of your tax-
deductible 

charitable donation. 

 

 

 

 

 

 Donate 

 

only achieve that dream with the gift of your time, talent 

and treasure. You help them build their homes board by 

board, nail by nail. You show them compassion by working 

beside them. You show them what a heart of service truly 

is. With your help, Habitat homeowners achieve the 

strength, stability and independence they need to build a 

better life for themselves and their families.   

 

 

 

Amy Schutz 

Executive Director  
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Ozark Build 
 

  

https://secure.toolsfororgs.com/wiregrasshabitat.org/donate/donateonline.php


 

This house is done! Thank you to Publix Super 
Markets Charities and Wiregrass Foundation for 
making this build possible! We would not be able 
to continue to build homes without the support of 

our community, volunteers as well as the 
foundations that believe in our mission. Thank 

you to all who help families become 
homeowners and improve our community one 

home at a time. 
 
 
 

Daleville Build 



    
  

With the support of Wiregrass Foundation, we 
will be building in Daleville! The contractors are 

lined up and plans are in place to start this 
home! We will post our volunteer schedule on 
our website and our Facebook. Sign up for our 

newsletter and receive up-to-date information on 
when volunteers are needed! 

 
 

Dothan Build 



 
We are so thankful to Wells Fargo for providing 
funding for our Dothan build on Louise Street! 
Thank you for seeing how important housing is 

to the Wiregrass and providing volunteers to help 
us build it! 

 
  
 

 
 

Thanks for taking the time to catch up on your local Habitat affiliate.  Hope 
to see you on a job site, at the Habitat ReStore, or at a home dedication 

sometime soon! 
  

Amy Schutz, Executive Director 
Wiregrass Habitat for Humanity 

  
Creating simple, decent, affordable housing in partnership with low-income 

families, volunteers and the communities of the Wiregrass. 
  

Please visit our website at 
wiregrasshabitat.org 

  

http://wiregrasshabitat.org/


© 2012 Wiregrass Habitat for Humanity 
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Wiregrass Habitat for Humanity, 1227 Headland Ave, Dothan, AL 36344 
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